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BILL NO: HB 3350 March 12, 2025 
 
SPONSOR: Moeller – Avelar, et al. 
 
SYSTEM: None 
 

  
 

FISCAL IMPACT 
HB 3350 shall have no impact on any public pension fund or retirement 
system in the State of Illinois. 
  

 
 
SUBJECT MATTER:   The proposed Patient Access to Pharmacy Protection Act shall have no 
impact on any pension fund or retirement system in the State of Illinois. The Act sets forth 
regulations regarding 340B drugs, which are defined as drugs that have been subject to any offer 
for reduced prices by a manufacturer pursuant to 42 U.S.C. 256b and which are purchased by a 
340B covered entity. 
 
 
COMMENT:  This bill does not amend the Illinois Pension Code. 
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